Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School
Circular 18-010/E03
34 September, 2018
Dear Parents,
Circular on Student Passport Photo-Taking at School

To help students deal with school documents and enroll in school-related learning
activities, the school will arrange a microprint store to provide passport photo-taking service

for students. The details are as follows:

Date | 11t September, 2018 (Tuesday)

Time | During school hours

Price | 16 photos for $15, payable to the photo-taking company on the
day of photo-taking

Clothing | Summer school uniform

Remarks | Parents are free to decide whether to let your children participate
in this activity.

For enquiry, please contact Miss To Wai Lan.
Yours faithfully,

Gow Feim Ao
Chow Kim Ho
Principal

Circular on Student Passport Photo-Taking at School

Dear Principal,

L] agree
I that my child participates in the activity.
[0 do not agree

Student’s Name: ( ) Parent’s Signature:

Class: Date:

* Please put a ‘v’ in the appropriate box.



